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Reply-To: Kameron Wilder <kawilder@willisisd.org>
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Dear 5th Grade Parents,
 
Our students will participate in a 5th Grade Track Meet on May 3rd at 9AM against the other 5th graders in our district.
The track meet will take place at Lynn Lucas Middle School. Please visit schoolpay.com and fill out a permission slip.
There is a separate school pay to purchase a shirt if you wish. All the schools will be in their own color, and we would like
all of Lagway in an orange shirt.  
 
It is a fun event, and we'd love your help. If you would like to volunteer and watch, please visit our PTO Volunteer Link.
 
Shirt Link
 
Permission Slip Link
 
Thank you!
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